
 

January 20, 2023 

Web Announcement 2987 

 
Nevada Medicaid Centralized Credentialing Workshop for Providers - 
Scheduled January 30, 2023 
Please join the Nevada Medicaid Centralized Credentialing Workshop for providers at 11 a.m. Monday, January 30, 
2023.  The purpose of the virtual workshop is to inform Nevada Medicaid providers regarding the State of 
Nevada’s intent to alleviate the duration and burden of the credentialing process through a Credentialing 
Verification Organization (CVO), who will conduct one streamlined credentialing process for Fee-For-Service (FSS) 
and managed care organizations.  Nevada Medicaid will be sharing additional information and is interested in 
learning directly from providers of their experience with credentialing. 

For further details please click here to view the agenda or go to the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy 
(DHCFP) website at DHCFP (nv.gov), click on Public Notices, and under the Meetings section click on DHCFP Public 
Notices; the workshops are listed by date.  

Reminder to Web Announcement 2979:  Providers are invited to tell Nevada Medicaid about their credentialing 
experience by taking the survey located on the DHCFP’s Provider webpage. The survey is open from January 13, 
2023, to February 3, 2023. 

 

https://dhcfp.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/dhcfpnvgov/content/Public/AdminSupport/MeetingArchive/Workshops/2023/PW_01-30-23_Agenda.pdf
https://dhcfp.nv.gov/
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_2979_20230113.pdf
https://dhcfp.nv.gov/Providers/Home/

